
School Community Council 
2:30 P.M. 
1/8/12 
 
Attendees:  Doug Webb, Mike Bearden, Lisa Larsen, Jim Young, Darla Baker, Liz 
Maxfield, Penney Gauchay, Jennifer Batchler, Laura Belnap, LaDawn Edwards, Jody 
Murphy, Marie Holt 
 
1.  Minutes - Minutes accepted as posted on the web from November. 
2. Parent/Teacher Conferences - February 21st from 3:00 - 8:00 P.M. 
3. UCAS Scoring - Mr. Webb presented the information that was sent out in the Stake 

Holder Report.  The way schools are scored has changed.  This system replaces 
UPASS.    Parent Suggestionto give to State Testing:  Give feedback to the students 
on what they missed on the CRT testing.   

4. Stake Holder Report - help the public understand the scoring system and what it 
means to Oak Canyon. 

5. Trustland money for next year - think about where we need to look at growth and 
where we can use the money effectively. 

6. Incentive Reviews - Need parents to come and help score presentations from 
faculty.  February 4th at 12:30 (Jody can come to early appointments) 

7. Other items - Paula Plant sent an email regarding SCC training - SCC 1/24 - Lisa to 
email this document to the SCC group.  Oak Canyon will pay for the registration fee. 

8. Meeting adjourned. 


